The ROYAL MARSDEN

NHS Foundation Trust

The Royal Marsden
Fulham Road
London SW3 6JJ
Tel 020 7352 8171
www.royalmarsden.nhs.uk

Dr C Beardmore c/o Fenwycks Tekels Avenue Camberley Surrey GU15 2LB

25.06.14

Dear Dr Beardmore

Thank you very much indeed for your donation. Please pass on my sincerest thanks and those of my colleagues on the Melanoma Unit, to all those who have contributed so generously.

W are very dependent on the support of people such as yourself and your friends so that we can continue our work. Research into new treatments for melanoma has been going extremely well in the last 5 years and I think it is true to say that the Marsden has been at the forefront of some of these new and exciting developments. There is still much to do but we hope we can reach our goals of ever more successful treatments with the help of support such as that given by Penguins Against Cancer.

Please give my best wishes to Charlie and Charlotte Popplewell.

Yours sincerely

Martin Gore FRCP PhD Professor of Cancer Medicine

Medical Director



